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CHARITY             UNITY             FRATERNITY             PATRIOTISM 
 

 

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 

 

Brother Knights and Ladies,  
 

I want to start by thanking everyone who participated in, 
supported or otherwise helped with the ‘Memorial Gold 
McTournament (see article later in this Vessel). We had a 
great day, and some 18 Knights and spouses participated as 
volunteers. Many, Many Thanks!! 
 
My second topic is very serious one.  I have agreed to remain 
as your Grand Knight, and I have an almost complete roster 
of Officers and Directors for 2022-2023.  I have two glaring 
needs for someone to step forward: 
Recorder – After 4 years as Recorder, Mark Perrault is 
stepping down, and we need someone to step forward to take 
the minutes of our General Meetings.  This is a critical position 
that requires attendance at all Membership meetings and the 
ability to translate notes into Minutes.  It is not a transcriber job 
– you do not need to capture conversations, discussions or 
debates.  You do need to capture motions and votes, plus 
major events (planned or completed).  We no longer take 
notes by hand in the Recorder book.  The recorder uses their 
tablet or laptop to type notes and then converts those notes to 
minutes at home, with a beer on the table next to them (I just 
made that up).  
Future Grand Knight- normally, the Deputy Grand Knight is 
the “Grand Knight in Training”, but Council 5958 hasn’t 
followed that path for a number of years. For instance, I moved 
from Financial Secretary to Grand Knight. At this point, I have 
approached several of our most active Knights to commit 
 

Continued on page 5 

   
 

CHAPLAINS MESSAGE 

 

Dear Brother Knights,  
 
Right now, the Church lives in the Easter season wish 
is one of the most beautiful time of the year.  Jesus is 
alive and we have to become the witnesses of that 
resurrection. Being a Christian is to believe in the 
resurrection of Christ and to share that message with 
others.  In all the testimonies of the Resurrection that 
we find in the gospel we see several common factors: 
Jesus who offers Peace "Peace be with you"; and the 
disciples who witness the apparitions experience Joy; 
and feel the need to share that good news with others.  
 
Brother Knights, the Resurrection is a source of deep 
joy. We must be truly joyful for the Resurrection of 
Jesus Christ. We must take advantage of all the 
graces of this Easter season that God gives us, to 
grow in our faith and be better Christians. 
Paschal joy is a new presence of the risen Christ that 
transfigures the life of man by making the disciples 
feel raptured by an imperishable joy. Let us rejoice in 
the Resurrection of Our Lord, for it is a triumph of good 
over evil, it is the eternal triumph of life against death.  
Please continue to put your faith into action. Continue 
to be good Knights. Animo! 
 
 

St. John Vianney... Pray for us. 
Br. Carlos J. Caban Vazquez 
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SUPREME & STATE OFFICERS      

 
Supreme Knight 
State Deputy 
State Chaplain 
State Secretary 
State Treasurer 
State Advocate 
State Warden 
District Deputy 
District Warden 

 
PATRICK E KELLY 

ROBERT S URRUTIA 
REV. ROBERT J.  KANTOR 

RICHARD P HUGHES 
MICHAEL P GIZEWSKI 

ROBERT W RASCH 
JOSEPH W COICOU 
ERIC J RODRIGUEZ  

JIM VALENTINE 

 
  
(407) 486-7883 
(239) 592-1949  
(813)545-8046 
(561) 667-2421 
(407) 697-4618 
(561) 320-1675 
(407) 289-8144 
(407) 625-3718 

DISTRICT 26 COUNCILS & GRAND KNIGHTS 

 

Council 5958 
Council 11488 
Council 12402 

T MARK BASSETT 
JAMES H BALL 
JOHN D. RICE 

407 851-5592 
  
407-455-3461 

 

FATHER WILLIAM HOLMES ASSEMBLY, 1951, FOURTH DEGREE 

Faithful Navigator           SK Michael C. Adamus       
 

MONSIGNOR BISHOP ASSEMBLY, 162, FOURTH DEGREE 

Faithful Navigator           SK Wiley Boland      407 257-5094 

BISHOP THEODORE G. ROMZHA ASSEMBLY, 2279, FOURTH DEGREE 

Faithful Navigator           SK Henry Abbot       407-455-3551 

SUPREME MEMBER BENEFITS REPRESENTATIVES 

 

Robert Gitto 
John Cesta. 

 

(407) 926-0355 
(561) 818-6978 
 

SERVICE PROGRAM DIRECTORS & CHAIRMEN 

 
Program Director 

Faith Director 

Vocations Chair 

Community Director 

Public Relations 

Family Director 

Council Director 

Life Director 
          

Membership Director 
 

Assistant     

    Recruitment 
     

    Recruitment 
     

Retention Chair 

Insurance Promotion 

1st Degree Team CO 

Youth Director 

Webmaster 

Church Director 

 

 
TOM WILHELM 

REV. CARLOS CABAN 

JAMES VALENTINE 

ERIC RODRIGUEZ, PGK 

T MARK BASSETT 

JAMES VALENTINE 

LUCA RUCCO 

BRIAN FITZGERALD 

W. RICARDO MORENO  
  

T MARK BASSETT, GK   

BRIAN FITZGERALD  
 

ALAN SCHLAGTER 
 

THOMAS J PERNO 

T MARK BASSETT, GK   

DAVID VOGELPOHL, PGK 

JAMES VALENTINE  

  

DAVID VOGELPOHL, PGK  

 
407 721-3152 

787 508-1881 

407 625-3718 

407 258-8144 
 

407 851-5592  
 

407 625-3718 

407 709-4873 
 

407 259-8144 
 

407 851-9331 

 407 851-5592 
 

407 851-9331 

407 855-5257 

407 721-3152 

407 851-5592 

 

 

 407 625-3718 

   

  

 

 

 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

ST. JOSEPH’S COUNCIL 5958 
6200 S.O.B.T. 

P.O. BOX 590544 
ORLANDO, FL 32859-0544 

 

THE VESSEL 

 

 

Published by St. Joseph’s Council 5958 as a newsletter for 
members and their families monthly.  Items submitted for 

publication in THE VESSEL must be received by the Editor on or 

before the 3rd Sunday of the month prior to the publication 
month.  Items may be turned in at Sunday morning Coffee & 
Donuts at St. John Vianney Saint Joseph Hall or e-mail to: 

Please visit our Facebook 
page for up to date 
information about our 
Councils events and 
activities. 

VESSELL EDITORIAL 

STAFF 
Brian Fitzgerald  
407-761-2862 
E-MAIL: 
Vessel5958@gmail.com 

 
All meetings are held in the Saint Joseph Hall or Parish Living 
Room of St. John Vianney Church, 6200 S.O.B.T (Hwy. 441) 
Orlando, FL and in person and via Zoom. At 7;00 P.M 
 
Join and Follow us on Facebook @ Knights of Columbus 
Council 5958 -   
 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2191571084468094/ 

 

BUSINESS  MEETINGS:  
Mandatory for Officers and Program Directors 
1st Thursday of each month.   
7 PM in person or Zoom virtual Meeting 
MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS: 
2nd Thursday of each month.  
7 PM in person or Zoom virtual Meeting 
 

SICK, VISITATION & MEMORIAL COMMITTEE 

Eric J Rodriguez, PGK 
 

407 259-8144 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS BLOOD BANK – ACCOUNT 304 

Chairman   

                            COUNCIL OFFICERS 2019 – 2021 

 

Grand Knight 

Chaplain 

Deputy G K 

Chancellor 

Recorder 

Financial Sec. 

Treasurer 

Lecturer 

Advocate 

Warden 

Inside Guard 

Outside Guard 

1-Year Trustee 

2-Year Trustee 

3-Year Trustee 

 
T MARK BASSETT 

REV. CARLOS CABAN 

TOM WILHELM 

RAY STANDARD 

MARK E PERREAULT 

ERIC J RODRIGUEZ, PGK 

SAL APRILE,PGK 

   

BRIAN FITZGERALD 

CARLOS RODRIGUEZ JR 

RAY MOGLIA  

JACK MOGLIA  

JAMES L JETMORE, PGK 

JOE CHENETTE, PGK  

 JOE C CLARK, PGK 

 

407   851-5592 

787   508-1881 

407   947-7491 

407   354-2118 

407   748-2980 

407   259-8144 

321  229-9864 

   

407   851-9331 

646   837-2759 

  

  

407   929-7098 

407   291-8969 

407   948-6172 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2191571084468094/


 

 
              

                      

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP DUES 2021- 2022 
 
Membership Dues of $30.00 are now payable 

for the Fraternal Year rather than the calendar year.  

Dues are due July 1, 2022.  

 

Please check the expiration date on 
your current Membership Card. If expired, 
please send in your dues payment. 

 
Checks should be made payable to KNIGHTS 

OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL 5958. Payment may be 
made at any meeting or may be mailed to the Financial 
Secretary at the following address: 
 

Eric Rodriguez FS-5958 
12777 Gettysburg Cir 

Orlando, Fl 32837-5014 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

       

FAMILY OF THE MONTH 
 

APRIL 
 

Dan & Barbara Doty 

KNIGHT OF THE MONTH 
 

APRIL 
 

PGK Sal Aprile 

GOD BLESS YOU, 

 

During meetings, one of the most popular people present is the 

Treasurer, since he hands out the checks. Council 5958 is 

fortunate to have PGK Sal Aprile as our faithful Treasurer.  But 

Sal’s involvement just begins with the job of Treasurer.  Sal is 

easily one of the top participators in Council Events.  This year 

he has assisted in all three Youth events (Spelling Bee, Soccer 

Challenge and Free Throw Contest), assembling the Nativity 

and taking it down, helping decorate the Church for Christmas, 

staffed a drink table for the Port-a-Pit/Citrus Bowl fundraiser, 

the repair of the Church fence, and most recently, the Easter 

Egg Hunt and the Golf Tournament – and I’m sure I missed 

some! As a Past Grand Knight at a different Council, Sal also 

brings a wealth of knowledge to the Financial Committee and 

Business meetings. He and his wife Mary are at most social 

events (the ones they miss are usually due to cruises they are 

on).  With all the above, plus the coincidence of his last name, 

the choice of Sal Aprile as our April Knight of the Month was 

easy!                                                    May the  Lord Bless you,  

and Thank You for everything you do for  

our Church and our Council 

Mark Bassett 

Grand Knight 

GOD BLESS YOU, 
 

One of the Council families that shows up at critical events are 

the Doty’s.  Dan is present whenever we have a construction job 

to do, such as the assembly and removal of the Christmas 

Nativity and his skill set is always valuable (you’d be surprised 

how many Knights have trouble pounding a nail!). Dan is also 

an excellent wood worker, and has built numerous items for the 

Knights – the old Free book library box, for instance. Barbara 

is there to help whenever her job at the Post Office permits.  In 

April they were both at the  Memorial Gold McTournament  

Fundraiser.  Dan was part of a foursome of Golfers and Barbara 

drove the golf cart for GK Mark as he took pictures of the 

golfers, the Hole Sponsor Signs and the event in general.  

Barbara would normally have been with her husband driving 

golf balls rather than the Cart, but she is recovering from a back 

injury so she was restricted to supervising Mark, no small task. 

Congratulations to our Family of the Month!    

May the Lord Bless you,  

and Thank You for everything you do for  

our Church and our Council  

Mark Bassett 

Grand Knight 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

We also are celebrating our Brothers with birthdays in 

May.  Congratulations to our Brother Knights making it 

through another year!!  Remember, AGE is the reward 

you get for living this long! The Knights of Columbus and 

our Council pray to our Lord for your continued longevity. 

 
(02) Brian Fitzgerald  
(03) Bill Varela  
(05) Joe Knapp 
(06) Doug Rebera  
(11) Wilfred Morales 
(15) Dr Pat Gonzales 
(16) Raymond Ison 
(18) Carlos Gamazo 

(19) Jose Guzman  
(20) Charles Wilmeth  
(22) Homero Ureste  
(25) Peter Robles.  
(26) GK George Annan 
(27) Pete Simonetti 
(28) PGK Sam Sampieri 
  

 

  

  

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 
We will wish you a Happy Anniversary if you let us 

know your Anniversary date!  Call Brian Fitzgerald, 

407-851-9331 or email Vessel5958@gmail.com 
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Saint of the Month: 
 

JAMES THE LESS, APOSTLE 
 

James was given the nickname “the Less” so that 
he would not be confused with the other Apostle 
named James, whose feast we celebrate on July 
25. We believe that it means that he was younger 
than the other St. James, who was called “the 
Greater.” James the Less was the son of Alphaeus. 
His mother stood at the Cross with Mary on the day 
Jesus was crucified. 
 
After Jesus’ Ascension, James the Less became an 
important part of the Church’s growth in Jerusalem. 
Tradition tells us that he led an important meeting of 
the early Church, the Council of Jerusalem, in the 
year 50 AD. At this meeting, St. Paul, St. Peter, and 
other Church leaders discussed whether Gentiles, 
or people who were not Jewish, could become 
followers of Jesus. James listened carefully to the 
discussion and helped the group to decide that the 
Church was open to all and that all people could be 
saved by living as followers of Jesus. 
 
Like Philip, James was martyred for spreading the 
Gospel. We honor Philip and James the Less as 
saints on May 3. Their lives of faith inspire us to 
listen for the Lord’s call in our lives and to respond 
with love and faith. 
 
 
 
In Memory of Mary Gale Merkes  

 

 
 

WAYNE TURPIN MEMORIAL CLUB AWARDS 
       November 
 

1st Award –  Eric Rodriguez     
 2nd Award –  John Genzel    

3rd Award – Charlie Wilmeth 

 

. 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

COUNCIL 5958 SATURDAY  
DINE-OUT 

***********6:30 PM************ 
 

On the second Saturday of each month, we invite all 
Brother Knights and their Ladies & Friends to join us for 
dinner.  For the month of May will have delayed the Dine-
Out until May 21.  On that date we will be joined by one 
of the Seminarians that we support with monthly 
donations. 

On Saturday, May 21st , our dine-out will be at:  

Olive Garden on Sand Lake (near the Florida Mall) at 6:30 
PM 

TO ENSURE ADEQUATE SEATING, PLEASE RSVP WITH 
Alan Schlagter (407-855-5257) BY THURSDAY MAY 19th, 
IF YOU ARE PLANNING TO ATTEND.. 
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Years of Service 
We are celebrating Our Bothers and their years of Service to the 

Order. This month we are celebrating our Brothers who joined in a 

previous May. 
 

Congratulations to our Brother Knights for their years of Service & 

Commitment to our Order. The Knights of Columbus and our 

Council say Thank You and we pray to our Lord for many more 

years of Service to our Parish, Community and Council.  
 

Brother Knight Years of Service 
May Anniversaries 

Name   1st Degree Date      Years of Service 
David E Kuenz   05-01-1959   63  

Frank E Farrugia   05-01-1981   41  

Rev Paul J Henry  05-01-1981   41  

Lawrence A Dibble  05-22-1991   31  

Daniel P Boyle   05-17-1993   29  

Ramon L Rivera   05-29-1999   23  

Harvey J Readey   05-10-2001   21  

Candido Flores Jr  05-14-2003   19  

Paul L Gacharich  05-14-2003   19  

William A McMillion  05-03-2005   17  

Apolonio Paul Gomez  05-11-2017     5  

Joseph E Knapp Jr  05-11-2017     5  

Rick L Recker   05-11-2017     5  

Andrew J Rodriguez  05-11-2017     5  

Raymond Ison   05-13-2021     1  
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Grand Knights Message: Cont. from page 1 
 

to becoming Grand Knight after me – that is, ascending to Grand Knight in July, 2023.  I have had no takers.  I am very 

concerned and do not want to wait until this time next year to face the issue of who will lead us for 2023-2024.  This is too 

active and vibrant a Council to let Leadership of it be a question mark. I urge all Knights of the Council to spend some time 

in prayer and consideration that YOU might be the next Grand Knight. If you feel you might want to give it a shot, please let 

me know so that we can use the upcoming year to make sure you have the background and experience to be a success.    

 I hope that the above offices can be filled.  They are both vital to the Council.  The future Grand Knight role can literally 

make the difference between the continuation of the Council or its demise. 

Vivat Gesu! 

Mark Bassett 
Grand Knight Council 5958 

 

                  

April in Review 

April saw the end of Lent, and the glory of Easter. We saw faces at Church we hadn’t seen 

since…Christmas. No wonder my son says most Catholics are from the Chreaster sect.   The 

Knights however, kept busy! 

Coffee & Donuts. On Palm Sunday, April 10th the Knights hosted the monthly Coffee and 

Donuts event after the 7:00, 9:00 and 11:00 AM Masses. Expecting a larger crowd, we ordered 20 

dozen donuts and ran out during the 11:00 am Mass crowd.   We could have used an additional 2-

3 dozen!  Thanks to PGK Eric Rodriguez, DGK Tom Wilhelm, PGK Alan Schlagter, Jim 

Valentine and Sean Reedy for all their work to make it happen!   

Laps for Life We covered this last month, but since I just got the final report, here’s some 

additional data: 

“We achieved a new goal…almost $187,000 (with Supreme Match).  This will fund at least seven 

machines over the next year.”  Well done Knights! 

Dine-Out On Saturday, April 9th, the monthly Dine Out was held at Longhorn’s Steak House. 

We again had a robust group of culinary experts – some 15 people in all, including guests from 

the Women’s Council and parish member guests. I heard no complaints about the food (not that I 

was listening anyway) and the conversation was non-stop – until the food was served, at which 

point it all became strangely quiet.  Join us in May for another fun night, this time at Olive Garden 

on Sand Lake, near Florida Mall on the 21st.  Please note the change in date – it will not be the 

2nd Saturday of the month.   

Easter Egg Hunt - On Easter Sunday the Knights, led by brother Jim Valentine, put on the 

Annual Easter Egg Hunt after the 9:00am and 1:00pm Masses. The Valentine family (Julie, Janet 

Jim), plus brothers Sal Aprile (& Giana), Joe Clarke, Leonardo Silva, Jose Alcanrava , Ray 

Standard, Tom Wilhelm and Bob Valentine all helped after the 9:00 am Mass, and Eric Rodriguez 

assisted after the 1:00 pm Mass.  111 children in total hunted for eggs after the two Masses.  Great 

event!! 

SJVS Awards Presentation – On Wednesday, April 27, at the 8:30 School Mass, the awards for 

all the Youth Programs run by the Knights were presented to the school children.  After Mass was 

over, Youth Director Jim Valentine and Deputy Grand Knight Tom Wilhelm presented the awards 

to the winners of the Soccer Challenge, the Basketball Free Throw Competition, the Keep Christ 

in Christmas Poster Contest and the Catholic Essay Contest. It was an excellent and fitting end-of-

year recognition event! 
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Memorial Golf McTournament 

April 23rd 

 

 

 
This is an April Event, but it deserves its’ own heading!  On April 23rd, Council 5958 held its’ first Golf 

Tournament in 3 years.  This Tournament, initially named in honor of John McGivern, has historically been 

one of our best Fundraisers.  Then a couple of things happened: first the sudden death of Joe McManus, one of 

the prime organizers of the event, and then the death of the event itself, as everything shut down due to Covid. 

This year, under the leadership of Joe Clark, we were able to resurrect the event.  When it started we didn’t 

know what to expect.  Could we get golfers? Could we get sponsors? Could we get a Golf Course? In the past 

the event had been held at Hunter’s Creek Golf course, but we found out that course was shut down.  Joe 

found a Course (Kissimmee Bay), assembled a team to beat the bushes for Sponsors and Donations, and 

basically devoted a good portion of his life for the next 3 months in pursuit of reviving the Tournament. The 

Tournament was renamed from the John McGivern Memorial to honor both John and Joe McManus – thus the 

McTournament!  

 

To make a long story short, the McTournament was a rousing success – far beyond our expectations and 

hopes! While the final figures are not in, we appear to have made in the neighborhood of $7,000 for our 

charities! We had 84 Golfers, and $1,000 donations from Dan Newlin, the McGivern Family, and an 

anonymous donor. 18 Knights, spouses and friends volunteered their time on the day of the event, and Joe plus 

the 4 members of his team (Jim Jetmore, Jim Valentine, Alan Schlagter, Mark Bassett) secured 23 Hole 

Sponsors and close to 100 gift cards/discount coupons from local businesses (especially restaurants)! God 

provided a perfect day weather-wise, and to top it off, the Dan Newlin Helicopter flew in at 7:30 am just as the 

Tournament was getting ready to start.  It landed, and stayed for photo opportunities until almost 2:00 pm.  As 

one of the Staff at Kissimmee Bay said: “Absolutely over the top!”  That sums up the entire day, and the entire 

event!  I would have to say the Golf Tournament is back! 
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Upcoming Events: 

 
Addition of Rosary to Monthly Membership (General) Meeting - During the February Membership Meeting, the 

Council 5958 decided to hold a Rosary service before every monthly Membership meeting.  We have now recited 

the Rosary before the March and April Meetings, with very limited attendance.  We invite all the Knights to attend 

the General Meeting and to start it with a Rosary beforehand.  

 

Corporate Communion and Altar Server of the Year Presentation – May 15, 9:00am Mass (*NEW DATE*) 

The 2nd Quarter ’22 Corporate Communion for Council 5958 will be held at the 9:00am Mass on May 15th.  All 

Knights and their families are invited to attend.  Please wear your Knights of Columbus polo shirt, if you have one.  

At the end of Mass, we will be presenting the awards for Altar Servers of the Year.  Afterward, plan on Coffee & 

Donuts in the Social Hall! 

 
Servant’s Heart Heartagainsthunger 5K – May 14    

Servant Heart’s Ministry Food Bank will be holding its’ Fundraising Heartagainsthunger 5k on May 14th. They 

would like Council 5958 to once again help them with parking control the day of the walk.  Jim Valentine 

volunteered to gather the volunteer list, but cannot be at the event due to a prior commitment that day.  The 

route of the walk is through Bell Isle. Last year the volunteers got there at 6am and were through by 10am. 

Anyone interested should contact Jim at jjimV@yahoo.com or call him at 407-625-3718.  

 
National Special Olympics Games       June 5-12 

Special Olympics will have their National Games here in Orlando, Florida, June 5th to the 12th. Volunteers and 

Donations are needed – LOTS of volunteers!    

 

If interested, please contact Jim Jetmore (407-929-7098) to find out when the other Council members have 

registered, in case you want to work at the same time/event. Then visit Special Olympics- Florida to sign up 

and/or donate. Let’s make this event something the Special Olympians will never forget! 

 

Annual Awards Dinner – June 11      6:00 – 8:30pm 

The Council 5958 Annual Awards Dinner will be held on Saturday, June 11 at Dixie Belle Café. The bar will open at 

6:00 pm.  All Council Knights and their guest (spouse, significant other, whatever) are invited.  As currently 

planned, the Knight and their guest will attend free of charge.  Additional guests may incur a dinner charge, and 

must be cleared first – the room has a limited capacity.  Knights and their guest will have top priority.  

This event will replace the normal monthly Dine Out. 

 

Men’s Dinner – June 17      5:00pm to 8:00pm 

Fr. Carlos has given permission for us to begin holding Men’s Dinners and Pancake Breakfasts.  We can even 

prepare the food in the Social Hall kitchen!!   

You may remember that the way the dinner works is that the dinner costs $5 to reserve a seat in advance and the 

$5 is refunded when you show up or you can pay $5 at the door.  We share a meal to include entrée, beer/wine, 

and desert. There also will be a guest speaker to encourage Catholic Gentlemen. We also have a 50/50.  Last time 

it was a great success.      
 

 
                 

mailto:jjimV@yahoo.com


A Family Owned Funeral Home with 
Affordable Prices 
FUNERAL DIRECTORS 

Eduardo Bori – Scott Hora 

 
24 Hrs. (407) 841-4424 

Hablamos Espanol                                           910 W. Michigan Street 
Orlando FL 32809                                              Orlando FL 32805 

 

     

 

   

   

                
DR. MICHELE A. MATUSIK 

              DR. EDWARD L. MATUSIK  

  

When you have lightly used items that you no longer need 

please remember 

 

The Russell Home Thift Store 

5517 S Orange Ave 

Orlando, Fl 32839 

407-855-0027 
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     EXAMINATION OF THE EYE AND CONTACT 

LENSES 1017-A WEST OAK RIDGE ROAD 

ORLANDO, FLORIDA 32809 

TELEPHONE: 407-859-1071 

FAX: 407-859-1075 

 

OPTOMETRISTS 

 

 

 

Olive Garden 
1555 Sand Lake Road 

Orlando, FL   32809 

407-851-0344 

www.olivegarden.com 

GM Jenny Ball 

For inquiries please contact me 
At the information below 
 
Email:  expressiveaesthetic@gmail.com 
Instagram:  @Expressiveaesthetic 

 
Andrew J Rodriguez 

Photographer 
____________________________________
_ 

Form #100 Belongs in all of 

these Places 

 

    • Briefcase 

    • NearYour Phone 

    • Glove Compartment 

   • Everywhere You Go!!! 

 

SIGN UP A NEW 

MEMBER TODAY!!! 

  

561.818.6978 

http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.6292.kofc.com/resources/kofc_clipart/logos/eomed.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.6292.kofc.com/resources/kofc_clipart/logos/ceomed.htm&h=737&w=737&sz=150&tbnid=Xr3WHwIt9gN9jM:&tbnh=95&tbnw=95&prev=/search?q=knights+of+columbus+clipart+logo&tbm=isch&tbo=u&zoom=1&q=knights+of+columbus+clipart+logo&usg=__dMo2dLt0WW5Cg3oIEcgMTXtxoBY=&docid=SzRYS4Eo0zVAYM&sa=X&ei=V7EHUoX1DMuO2QXtj4GQAw&ved=0CC4Q9QEwAA&dur=1499
http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.6292.kofc.com/resources/kofc_clipart/logos/eomed.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.6292.kofc.com/resources/kofc_clipart/logos/ceomed.htm&h=737&w=737&sz=150&tbnid=Xr3WHwIt9gN9jM:&tbnh=95&tbnw=95&prev=/search?q=knights+of+columbus+clipart+logo&tbm=isch&tbo=u&zoom=1&q=knights+of+columbus+clipart+logo&usg=__dMo2dLt0WW5Cg3oIEcgMTXtxoBY=&docid=SzRYS4Eo0zVAYM&sa=X&ei=V7EHUoX1DMuO2QXtj4GQAw&ved=0CC4Q9QEwAA&dur=1499
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KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 5958, ORLANDO, FLORIDA 

COUNCIL ACTIVITIES CALENDAR 

MAY 2022 

SUNDAY  MONDAY  TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

1   
  
 

2 
 

3 4 5 
BUSINESS 
(OFFICERS) 
MEETING – SJV 
SOCIAL HALL & 
ZOOM 
7:00 PM 

6 
 

7 
 

8 
 

9 
4TH DEGREE MTG AT 
COUNCIL 2112 & 
2279  
8 PM 

10 
 

11 
4TH DEGREE 
MTG AT 
COUNCIL 2112 & 
2279 8 PM 
 

12 
MEMBERSHIP 
MEETING – SOCIAL 
HALL & ZOOM 

7:00 PM 

13 
STATE 
CONVENTION 
 

14 
STATE 
CONVENTION 
 

15 
STATE CONVENTION 
CORP COMMUNION 
COFFEE & DONUTS 
SOCIAL HALL 
AFTER 7,9 & 11 AM 
MASSES 

16 
 

17 
 

18 
 

19 
 

20 21 
DINE OUT –  
OLIVE GARDEN 
SAND LAKE RD 
6:30 PM 

22 

 

23 24 25 
 

26 27 28 

29 
 

30 31         

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

SICK AND VISITATION 

The following Brother Knights and family members of Council 5958 
who are sick or in distress and need our help and prayers:  

 

Rodger Vincent 

Ursula Sauro 

Stephen Zink                                                            

Troy Cook 

Hector Lugo 

Joe Liktenhus 

Terance McGovern 

Marie Ann Chenette 

Carlos Rodriguez Jr 

Yvette Moglia 

Wilfred Morales 

Ray Standard 

David Vogelpohl 

Dennis Arena 

Charlie Wilmeth 

Marilyn Rodenski 

Kevin Rodenski 

Bob Valentine 

Janice Wilhelm 

 

Recently Deceased – Prayers for their Souls 
Jerry Sauro 

PFN John Stephens 

Betty Seiglin 

 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

May  5 – Business (Officer’s) meeting – 7:00 PM Social  

                           Hall & Zoom 

May 12 – Membership (General) Meeting – 6:30 PM  

                          Rosary in Chapel, 7:00 PM Social Hall & Zoom 

May 14 - Servant’s Heart Hearts Against Hunger 5K  

May 13-15- State Convention 

May 15 - Coffee & Donuts after 7, 9 & 11 AM Masses 

May 21  – Dine-Out – 6:30 – Olive Garden – Sand Lake  

                 near Florida Mall                                                                                                                      

June 5-12 – National Special Olympics  

June 11 – Annual Awards Dinner – 6:30 pm – Dixie Bell  

                Café on Orange Ave 

June 17 – Men’s Dinner – 5 pm at the Social Hall 

  

  

If you know of a Brother Knight, or a member of his 
immediate family, who is sick, hospitalized, in distress, 
or who died, please notify GK MARK BASSETT 407-851-
5592 without delay.  Please give me a name of the 
hospital, address, and room number of the person you 
want me to visit. 
 

 

 

  

9 


